
 

 

HISTORIC SAVANNAH FOUNDATION ANNOUNCES 

CHANGE OF LEADERSHIP  

SAVANNAH, GA – 11.30A.M JUNE 28, 2019 – Today, Historic Savannah Foundation 

(HSF) announces a change of executive leadership at the 64-year-old non-profit 

organization. With mutual agreement, respect, and support, the Historic Savannah 

Foundation Board of Trustees and its President & CEO, Daniel Carey, have determined 

it’s time for a new leader. Daniel Carey will remain in his current position until 

September 17, 2019. A national search for his successor is being organized. Sue Adler, 

HSF’s Chief Mission Officer, has been named Interim Executive Director while Daniel 

Carey has agreed to help during this time of transition until his departure in September. 

 “For more than ten years, I’ve been fortunate to lead one of the premier preservation 

organizations in the country,” said Carey. “I’m grateful for the support I’ve received from 

the board and staff, and I’m proud of what we have accomplished over the last decade. 

HSF is a healthy and stable organization, and its role in helping shape Savannah’s 

future has never been more critical. I’m confident it will continue to thrive and serve this 

community.” 

Carey was hired in December 2008 as the non-profit organization’s seventh director. 

Previously, he worked with the National Trust for Historic Preservation for nearly 18 

years. During Carey’s tenure, HSF exercised its voice in advocating for protection of the 

National Historic Landmark District, shaping more sensitive preservation policies, and 

pushing for better tourism management. Its Revolving Fund was re-energized and 

creatively used to save nearly two dozen endangered historic buildings. The Davenport 

House Museum continued to distinguish itself as the place to visit to understand how 

the preservation movement began in Savannah in 1955.  



 “On behalf of the whole Board of Trustees, we would like to thank Daniel for a decade 

of leadership, passionate advocacy for preservation in our community, and two 

successful capital campaigns. We wish Daniel well for the next step in his career,” said 

Brian Felder, Chair of the Board of Trustees of HSF.  

For more information about Historic Savannah Foundation, please visit 

www.myHSF.org.  

-ENDS- 

 

For media inquiries, please contact Hollie Barnidge at hollie@lesleyfrancispr.com or 

912-272-8651 or Lesley Francis at lesley@lesleyfrancispr.com or 912-429-3950 or the 

team at 912-417-LFPR (5377).  
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